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Moyston Primary School aims to develop in our students a purpose of belonging and an understanding of the               

importance of taking responsibility for their own learning. This is to take place in a caring learning environment that 

engages students to work towards achieving their personal best in an atmosphere of mutual respect and                        

cooperation, and assisting them to become valued members of the community.  

Principal - Anthony Cain  

03 5354 2537 
moyston.ps@education.vic.gov.au  

www.moystonps.vic.edu.au  
 

www.facebook.com/

moystonprimaryschool  

SCHOOL ASSEMBLY                              

NEXT FRIDAY (24/7)                   

2pm via WEBEX 
www.moystonps.vic.edu.au/school -

assembly.html  

Invite your families and friends to login!  

We are very happy to be able to return on -site to school for term 3!           

As many parts of Victoria have been forced to enter lockdown for a 

second time, we are lucky enough at this point in time to be able to 

continue face to face learning!  



 
 MONDAY  TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

TERM 3 

WEEK 

1 

13th JULY 

Term 3                 

commences  

 

14th JULY 15th JULY 

 

 

16th JULY 17th JULY 

 

MUSIC 

WEEK 

2 

20th July  21st July 

MARC VAN  

ART 

Resilience             

Project  

SCHOOL 

COUNCIL  

MEETING 

6.30pm  

22nd July  23rd July  24th July  

 

SCHOOL                 

ASSEMBLY 

2PM via WEBEX 

WEEK 

3 

27th July  

 

Book Club            

orders due  

28th July  29th July  30th July  31st July  

 

MUSIC 

WEEK 

4 

3rd August  4th August  

MARC VAN  

ART 

Resilience             

Project  

5th August  

 

MCHN &               

PLAYGROUP 

6th August  7th August  

 

SCHOOL                 

ASSEMBLY 

2PM via WEBEX 

SCHOOL COUNCIL MEETING 

Our next School Council meeting will be held next week on  

Tuesday 21st July at 6.30pm.  Councilors have the option to 

meet at the school, or join the meeting via WebEx.  
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Welcome 

Chelsea!  
 

We are very                 

excited to                 

welcome Miss 

Joyce as our 

new teacher                

at Moyston                 

PS while Mrs                          

Shalders is taking                   

Long Service Leave.  

 

 

Chelsea is teaching                  

the junior class which 

has now moved rooms 

to the main building!  

  



 

Thank you to all of the students for                  

remembering to visit the office on arrival 

to school each day!  

Each morning, students apply hand                 

sanitiser (this is also done at regular                                      

intervals throughout the day) and have 

their temperature checked via a non 

contact infrared thermometer.  

 

If your child is unwell, they must not                    

attend school. They must remain home 

and seek medical advice.  

READING 
Congratulations to the following students on their                   

Reading Night achievements!  
 

100 NIGHTS ~ Minty, Eli, Daemon  

125 NIGHTS ~ Olivia, Ned  

150 NIGHTS ~ Madeleine, Taylah, Hannah  
 

Donõt forget to record your reading in your diary each day! 

 

Reading Awards are presented at our school assembly each 

fortnight.  



 
WEBEX SCHOOL                     

ASSEMBLY 

Our next live assembly will 

take place next Friday 24th 

July at 2pm.  

Please logon to the school 

website 

www.moystonps.vic.edu.au      

  Select the ôSchool Assemblyõ link to launch Webex. 

Issue 5 of Scholastic Book Club 

has been sent home today. 

Please place any orders via the 

LOOP app (this is the                     

preferred method) or correct 

money to the office by  

Monday 27th July.  

Every dollar spent by families 

earns rewards for our school to 

spend on books and resources!  



 

Thank you to the Day family who 

kindly donated a drum kit to the 

school! This set is in addition to our 

first drum kit previously donated by 

the Dalton family.  

 

Moyston          

Primary School 

recently                    

received a 

$7000 DUET 

music grant.  

This money has 

been used             

to purchase 

musical                        

instruments for 

our school!  

We were very 

excited by the 

delivery we               

received this week which included glockenspiels, an xylophone, a                         

keyboard, ukuleles, a PA system, boom sticks and a huge range of other 

instruments! We canõt wait to start experimenting with these resources! 


